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NEWS RELEASE
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 
Contact:
Media Diversity Policy Division (02-2110-1460, 1466)

KCC VICE CHAIR VISITS THE PUBLIC SERVICE ADVERTISEMENT SITE

Looking forward to raising awareness of respect and consideration for multicultural children

Vice Chairman Lee Sang-in of the Korea Communications Commission (KCC, Chairman Kim Hong-il) visited a filming site of the public service advertisement 'Multicultural Episode' on Thursday, May 16, and provided motivational encouragement to advertising production officials.

The KCC explained that the purpose of the public service advertisement is to form a consensus of respect and consideration for multicultural children, and the advertisement includes a message that all friends from various cultural backgrounds who meet at school are friends.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Vice Chairman Lee encouraged, "The public service advertisement about multiculturalism will be an important step toward creating an inclusive and understanding society," and he added, "I hope you will take pride in the production of public service advertisements."
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